
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/7/2013 4:24:41 PM
To: brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Decision on Raising Gas Pressure

Here is the decision I referenced. Perhaps we can re-certify the verification process 
for Line 147 (like we would do when we place a new line in operation). Laura has an 
idea. Call her.

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:26 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re: Decision on Raising Gas Pressure

It was specific lines resulting from a Clanon letter (overpressurizations). There are 10-15 lines 
that would go through this process. Here is the link:

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/WORD_PDF/FIN/, 1 PK'hdON/l M 101 pdf

On Oct 7, 2013, at 2:52 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

Shilpa - recall the original decision hat told us how we need to seek authority on 
raising gas pressures. Was it relegated to the specific lines we took down or to all 
pressure reductions ?
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